
 

   Tri-Township Park Pictures 2021 

 

fleshermark@gmail.com / 618-780-9066 

 

Dear Parents, 

Our goal is to get all the teams pictures taken in one day this year.  To do this we are going to 

have keep everything organized and on schedule. 

 

A few reminders about pictures: 

 

Due to Covid we want to make the process as safe as possible with as little contact as possible.   

Please follow guidelines below.   

• Please have order forms filled out and ready when you arrive for pictures 

o The pictures were mailed to parents directly this year for Baseball and Softball 

and it worked out well.  We will be doing that again for soccer.  Please make sure 

you add the $5 shipping charge to your order/payment.   Make sure all the 

information (your address etc) on where you want your order mailed to is filled 

out on the order form. 

• Please have payment ready with order forms.  Mark Flesher Photography accepts: Cash 

Check or Venmo.  QR Code for Venmo is below. 

o When paying through Venmo please put the following information in: 

▪ Your Name, Your Childs Name, Coaches Name 

o If you pay through Venmo you still need to turn in an 

order form. 

• Each team has a specific table to drop off order forms and 

payment at.  There will be a sign designating the table (table 

1, table 2 or table 3) just go to the correct table and give the 

person there your order form and payment.  Your coach 

should be able to tell you what table to go to. 

 

If you have any questions prior to picture day don’t hesitate to reach 

out 

 

Thank you 

mailto:fleshermark@gmail.com

